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The Council recommends the Fishery Monitoring Advisory Committee partial coverage 
subgroup develop additional recommendations for how to potentially lower costs and increase 
observer coverage rates in the partial coverage category while maintaining: the data sufficient for 
managing the fisheries; randomized deployment; and cost equity considerations among 
participants. The subgroup should also continue to provide input on differential deployment base 
levels by gear type. 

 


